
 

 

 

 
The Bobby Gunn Student Leadership Award was created  
to honor the life of Mr. Robert “Bobby” Gunn and allow  

for ten students from SEATA to attend the  
2021 Virtual NATA Conference for the first time. 

To be eligible for the award students must be a NATA student member 

(undergraduate or professional graduate level) who has never attended a NATA 

annual convention. For more information or to submit your application please 

contact Dr. Steven Patterson (spatterson@georgiasouthern.edu) 

 

CLICK HERE FOR APPLICATION 

Applications are due by midnight on May 29th 2021. 
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